
Dear Friend, 

As we approach the end of the year, we wanted to take a moment to thank you for your 

continued support of the Friends of the Westhampton Free Library. Your generosity has helped 

us achieve so much over the past year, and we are incredibly grateful for your ongoing 

commitment to the Friends. 

Your contributions have enabled us to expand the library’s in-person programming, as well as 

the large number of services and events that our community enjoys. The Friends are proud to 

be a sponsor of the well-attended summer series of events: the Monday Night Movies, the Kids 

on the Green, and the popular Gazebo Concert series, which are funded through fundraising 

efforts led by the Friends. These summer events serve as the main fundraising goal of the 

Friends and the overall support of the library. 

As we look to 2025, we are excited to continue our work and make an even greater impact on 

our community. BUT we can’t do it without your support.  

We hope you will make a year-end donation and help us continue our collective efforts. Every 

donation, no matter the size, makes a difference and is greatly appreciated.  

Thank you again for your continued support. We wish you a happy holiday season and a 

wonderful new year. 

With thanks, 

The Friends of the Westhampton Free Library Board 

Shari Stark, President; Jackie Morley, Treasurer; Judith Bacher, Recording Secretary;  

Diane Lenowicz, Janice Meehan 

 

                                                                                                                                Donate Online 

Please make your tax-deductible check payable to:  

Friends of the Westhampton Free Library 

Checks can be left at the Circulation Desk or mailed to:  

PO Box 86, Westhampton Beach, NY 11978.  

*Please write legibly* 

 

 

 

 

 

Benefactor  500.00 

Patron  250.00 

Friend  100.00 

Sponsor    50.00 

Family    30.00 

Individual     20.00 

Other           ______ 

Name _______________________ 

Primary 

Address______________________ 

Winter Address_______________________ 

Phone _______________________ 

Email _______________________ 


